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After submitting the final draft for my memo, I was able to reflect on the group process by 

submitting a letter to my professor. I expressed how I did not like the group setting because of 

the distance learning situation. It is very hard to communicate with group members in a timely 

manner. Additionally, it is difficult for the professor to clear up any issues or disagreements that 

the groups have relating to specific assignment details. The group setting did not really hinder 

my ability to write the memo, so it was not a big issue, and I was able to get and receive help 

from my group, but it was not very efficient. 


